
Mr. or Madam Chairman, and members of the House Human Services,
My name is Rozell Unruh from Dickinson. Please render a DO PASS on
HB 1361.

We need this preemptive law in order to not allow personhood rights to AI,
animals, inanimate objects, environmental elements, corporations or
governmental entities. Personhood is a legal status that needs only to be
given to human beings.

Thank you,
Rozell Unruh


